
TriCities HUB Committee Minutes,  

Date: 8 January, 2013 

Attending:  Gordon M., Simon W., John S., Andrew H. 

1.  Pitt River Bridge 

Gordon has been in touch with MOTI officials. States they are planning to open HOV to bikes. States 

they are likely to take down signs prohibiting cyclists. 

Contact: Loris Tommasel, District Technician 604 660 9767.  

Loris.Tommasel@gov.bc.ca 

Also: Deborah Tan, area manager 604 660 1154 

Deborah.Tan@gov.bc.ca 

Suggested to take TriCites news on tour 

2. Pitt River Road and Lougheed 

Problem: No access for pedestrian or cyclists on Riverview side of intersection. This is a key obstruction 

to east west connections. Fixing this would enable cyclists to go from PoCo to new bike lanes on 

Lougheed via Riverview back roads. 

Options: Ask Coquitlam to move or remove concrete barriers. Need to move light standards so it is 

possible to walk a bicycle between barriers and retaining wall (currently not possible) 

Action: arrange meeting with city. 
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